
• Ribbon cutting 11 a.m.
• Food
• Live Music
More info: Christina Faine at 
cfaine@bellevuewa.gov or 
425-452-4286

For alternate formats, interpreters, or reasonable accommodation requests please phone at least 48 hours in advance 425-452-4286 
(voice) or email cfaine@bellevuewa.gov. For complaints regarding accommodations, contact City of Bellevue ADA/Title VI Administrator at 

425-452-6168 (voice) or email ADATitleVI@bellevuewa.gov. If you are deaf or hard of hearing dial 711. All meetings are wheelchair accessible.

PLEASE JOIN US
Newport Hills Woodlawn 
Park Grand Opening
Saturday, October 15, 11 a.m.-1 p.m. | 11560 SE 60th St
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Project includes:
• Forested trails
• Loop trails
• Open lawn area
• Playground
• Adult exercise equipment
• Picnic shelter
• Restroom
• Off-leash area will open in the spring 

when the grass is established 

Please park at Ringdall Middle School, 
directly east of the park, 11650 SE 60th St. 
Accessible parking spots available at 
Newport Hills Woodlawn Park.


